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This week, we're taking a break from our weekly newsletter to ask for your feedback.   Our survey 

will take less than one minute.  Because we want to be as helpful as possible, your feedback is 

very important to us. 

 

Please click on the following link to be taken to our survey on SurveyMonkey’s website. 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2019OSAEUpdateSurvey 

 

Thank you! 

 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

If you are interested in signing up to receive an e-mail version of the E-Update regularly, send 

an e-mail with your contact information to signup@osa.state.mn.us. 

 

The Office of the State Auditor is located at 525 Park Street, Suite 500, St. Paul, MN 55103.  

Phone: (651) 296-2551 or (800) 627-3529 (TTY) Fax: (651) 296-4755. 

Web: www.auditor.state.mn.us. 
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